
Please vote NO on SB1512. 
We have the Electoral College for a reason, to prevent the tyranny of the minority. 

Most states have a smaller population than that of Los Angeles metro area. With the population concentrated in a 
few small areas, we have the country at risk for the tyranny of the minority. 

Thus, Los Angeles, New York City, Chicago and a couple of others can determine the outcome of an election. 
The entire country is at the whim of those few areas. This is why the Founders chose the Electoral College 
method of deciding presidential elections. 

Please vote NO on SB 1512. 

Thank you, 

Burton Keeble 
Senate District 14. 
 


